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MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF MULLINGAR KINNEGAD
PUBLIC NOTICE

NON STATUTORY PUBLIC CONSULTATION
RE-NAMING OF THE FOLLOWING ROAD

Notice is hereby given that the Municipal District of Mullingar 
Kinnegad on behalf of Westmeath County Council, propose 
to change the name of the following road:-

L-6725 – 	�New road from Harbour Street leading to Primary 
Care Centre, Mullingar, Co. Westmeath to be 
named Sr. Finbarr Road.

Submissions or observations with respect to this proposed 
change may be made in writing, addressed to District 
Administrator, Municipal District of Mullingar Kinnegad, 
Westmeath County Council, Áras An Chontae, Mullingar,  
Co. Westmeath by email to mkmd@westmeathcoco.ie or 
through the Westmeath County Council Consultation Portal 
at consult.westmeathcoco.ie on or before 4.00p.m. on  
29th November, 2022.


